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Question: E12-110 

 
OUTCOME 5:  Primary Care 
 
Topic:  DOHA  
 
Written Question on Notice 
 
Senator McKenzie asked:  
 
In relation to QON E11-391 (refer 
http://www.aph.gov.au/Senate/committee/clac_stte/estimates/sup_1112/DoHA/Answers/391.
pdf), have any GP Super Clinics applied for an been denied extra funding? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Having considered this issue further, the Department of Health and Ageing can confirm it is 
not able to disclose the details of organisations or individuals seeking, or not being granted, 
Commonwealth funding through tenders, grant rounds or other funding processes including 
unsolicited proposals without the authority of individual applicants.  This includes applicants 
for GP Super Clinic Program funding.  
 


